
 
 

July 9, 2024  

 

                                 Twin Lakes Drive Paving Notice 
 

Cumberland Township has contracted with New Enterprise Stone and Lime for the resurfacing 

of Twin Lakes Dr. This project will begin the week of July 15, 2024, weather permitting and 

scheduling subject to change. 

This will be a 3-step project – 

 

1.  Week of July 15th Profile Mill the existing road surface, temporary lip at driveway 

entrances  

2. Week of July 22nd Fiber Seal to prevent reflective cracking this step will need to set for 

approximately 1 week 

3. Week of July 29th Leveling course and wearing course  

 

Construction activities will take place between the hours of 6am and 7pm, please expect delays 

during these hours. 

NO PARKING ON THE STREET DURING THESE TIMES 

If there are any questions or concerns, please call Superintendent of Roads Chris Walter @ 

717-334-6485 ext. 300 

  

          

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


